
I object to the above for the following reasons:
Local Facilities
The loss of a major supermarket in the area will force people to have to 
drive, causing more rather than less traffic on Enfield Roads. The elderly 
will have to go much further and locals on a limited budget will have to pay 
more if they have to shop in small convenience shops.

There is not any proper infrastructure planned for Doctors, Dentists, 
Schools, Parking, Vets. Local residents are waiting up to 10 days for a 
phone appointment at our local doctors and the Local Hospitals are at 
breaking point. Both primary and secondary schools in the area are 
oversubscribed and provision for special needs is poor, with ASD pupils 
already having to travel to Woodford and Haringey.

Local shops will suffer further as there will be less parking with both 
Sainsbury’s and the Fords Grove Car Park going. 

People driving to shops will increase road usage and carbon monoxide 
levels will climb even further than the already unacceptable levels Global 
Warming Given the problems highlighted by extreme weather this summer, 
this development will lead to the destruction of habitat and woodlands – the 
site is home to at least three different species of woodpecker (greater/lesser 
spotted and green varieties) as well as trees with protection orders (poplars 
and oak trees). Sainsbury’s Green space provides hundreds of trees which 
are cleaning our air and providing a safe open space for those who live in 
flats in the area. 

This is an inappropriate choice of site for such a development which would 
not be in keeping with the area and would cause overdevelopment and 
disruption along the main Green Lane artery road.
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